
All Saints Upton C.E. Primary School 

Hough Green Road, Widnes, Cheshire, WA8 4PG 

Telephone: 0151 257 2450 

Headteacher: Mr C. McConnell 

e-mail: head.allsaintsupton@halton.gov.uk 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

After the last letter about leavers’ hoodies, I did not get many replies but I do know that there is a 

lot of interest in ordering them. This makes it very difficult to give you an exact cost as it changes 

with the number of items ordered but I am conscious we will be running out of time and the 

children will not get the opportunity to wear their hoodies if we don’t get them ordered soon! 

The child-sized hoodies will cost approximately £15 and the adult-sized hoodies will cost 

approximately £22.  

Please can you complete the slip below to confirm you order and return it to school before Friday 

8th June (at the latest).This will allow me to confirm the cost of the hoodies and I will be asking for 

full payment by Wednesday 13th June. I will not be able to proceed with the order until I have 

received full payment. Please do not send any money in before Friday 8th June as I will not know 

the exact cost. 

If you have any problems, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Mrs Clark. 

Name of child: _______________________________________ 

Kid’s Varsity Hoody: 

Size Guide Tick to request: 

Large Age 9/11 32 inches  

Extra Large Age 12/13 34 inches  

 

Adult’s Varsity Hoody: 

Size Guide Tick to request: 

Small 36 inches  

Medium 40 inches  
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